INTER-OFFICE MEMO

TO: Hilary Gitelman, Director

Conservation, Development, and Planning Department
FROM: Mike Wilson, Fire Department
DATE: January 23, 2008

SUBJECT: Mumm Use Permit Modification Comments
Apn: 030-200-030 PO7-00872

Site Address: 8445 Silverado Trail, Rutherford
The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the application for a modification to the
existing use permit at the above referenced address regarding the expansion of the viewing deck
and adding two small buildings attached to the winery building.
This application does not warrant additions to the fire protection conditions, as long as all
construction and use of the facility complies with all applicable standards, regulations,

codes and ordinances at the time of building permit issuance.

If there are any questions please feel free to contact the Napa County Fire Marshal’s Office at
(707) 967-1425 to discuss any other fire protection issues you may have regarding your project.

Mike Wilson

Mike Wilson
Agssistant Fire Marshal



